
Beginning August 3, 2020, Canton City Public Health will be offering Immunization 

Clinics on-site at 420 Market Avenue, North, by appointment ONLY on Mondays from 

8:20am to 3:00pm. To make an appointment please call (330) 438-4662.  
 

In order to protect the health of our clients and staff we will be enforcing the following: 
 

 All immunization clinic visitors are required to wear a face-covering (if able) if 

over 2 years of age when entering the building, during the appointment and 

until they exit the building after the appointment. 

 Before coming to your appointment, we ask all clinic visitors to check their 

temperature at home and if there is a fever (100°F or higher) or if they have 

symptoms of an upper respiratory infection (cough, shortness of breath, sore 

throat or congestion) they must reschedule the appointment.  

 Only 1 appointment will be permitted in the clinic lobby at a time. 

 Only 1 parent/guardian should accompany any minor client. All other must 

remain outside of the building. 

 Limit personal belongings. 

 No food or beverages. 
 

As a reminder please remain home and reschedule your appointment if: 
 

• You or a family member have had a fever of 100°F or higher and have had to 

take any fever reducing medication such as Tylenol or ibuprofen within the last 

72 hours. 

• You or a family member are currently ill or have had the following symptoms 

within the last 2 weeks: fever (100 F or higher), cough, shortness of breath or 

difficulty breathing, chills, muscle pain, sore throat and new loss of taste or smell. 

• You have tested positive for COVID-19 (or have been in contact with an 

individual that has tested positive) in the last 14 days. 
 

Here is what to expect on the day of your appointment: 
 

• Please remain in your vehicle when you arrive at 420 Market Avenue, North. 

• Call in to 330-438-4662 to check in and receive further instructions. 


